
 

DATE:  

TO:  

FROM:  

RE:  

December 17, 2024   

Mayor and Members of Council  

Michael Genova, Deputy City Manager, Strategic Initiatives  

COMMUNICATION – Council – December 17, 2024  
 
ADOPTION OR CORRECTION OF MINUTES  
Correction to Item 22, Report No. 39 of the Committee of the Whole  

 

Recommendation  
1. That the Council minutes of November 19, 2024, be amended to reflect a revision 

to Item 22, Report No. 39, as follows: 

“4.  That the comments of Daniel Segal, Segal Construction, West Lynn 
Avenue, Toronto, be received.”  

Background  

Following the Council meeting of November 19, 2024, staff discovered an administrative 
error in Report No. 39 of the Committee of the Whole meeting of November 12, 2024. 
Staff inadvertently omitted the receipt of a deputation by Daniel Segal with respect to  
Item 22: DEVELOPMENT CHARGES REDUCTION OPTIONS – RESPONSE TO 
MEMBER’S RESOLUTION.   

It is recommended that the Council minutes of November 19, 2024 be amended to 
include this omission, and correct the error.   

For more information, contact Todd Coles, City Clerk, ext. 8281  

Respectfully submitted by  

 
Michael Genova  
Deputy City Manager, Strategic Initiatives  
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